
Important
Announcement

​Branch Activities
are canceled until

September

The Riverside County Public Health

Department has declared a public health

emergency for the Coachella Valley. As a

result, due to concerns surrounding the

coronavirus and the safety of our

members, the Palm Springs Branch

Board made the difficult decision to

cancel all luncheons and interest group

meetings for the remainder of this

program year.  This is following the

guidance of medical professionals, the



Centers for Disease Control (CDC), and

State of California.

This was a challenging decision, but we

feel that by taking a proactive stance, we

can help protect our members and the

community from the coronavirus

outbreak.

We are all disappointed at this turn of

events.  We are already planning a

vibrant and exciting program for the fall

and hope to see all of our members then.  

​Meanwhile, consider setting up a

“conference call” meeting for your

interest group or looking at other ways

you might be able to “meet” without

actually getting together.  We do have

some branch business to transact, and

soon you will receive an email with the

nominees for officer positions and a

proposed budget for the coming

year.  You will also receive a ballot by

mail so that we can hold a “virtual”

Annual Meeting this year!  

Please contact one of the board members



if you have questions or need more

information.  

Support the
Businesses  that Support Us


